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UPCOMING MEETINGS 

Monday June 7  6:00 PM  BHV Trustees/Planning Commission educational workshop on 

the Master Plan.  The meeting is open to the public, but there will not be a public comment 

time.  Zoom information: 

https://zoom.us/j/94585920072?pwd=R0lHb1BwWTNBMVBnKzlqMzl4cDhjUT09 

Meeting ID: 945 8592 0072     Passcode: 791507 

One tap mobile +13126266799,,94585920072#,,,,*791507# US (Chicago) 

Dial by your location    +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 

 

Tuesday June 8  6:00 PM  Planning Commission regular meeting.  Zoom information: 

 

https://zoom.us/j/96522489044?pwd=NTFPVEtSV0RiRnpEejJxcGJxeGdEQT09 

Meeting ID: 965 2248 9044     Passcode: 068922 

One tap mobile +13126266799,,96522489044#,,,,*068922# US (Chicago) 

Dial by your location  +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 

 

Monday June 14  6:00 PM  Board of Trustees regular meeting.  Zoom information: 

 

https://zoom.us/j/99172116479?pwd=R3BQZWtYL1U5QS9CekMzOUhtOGVzQT09 

Meeting ID: 991 7211 6479     Passcode: 426547 

One tap mobile +13126266799,,99172116479#,,,,*426547# US (Chicago) 

Dial by your location  +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 

 

 

WASHTENAW COUNTY CLEAN UP DAY      Saturday, June 26, from 9 am till 1 

pm at Whitmore Lake High School.  Items accepted include appliances, bulky household 

waste (furniture, mattresses, etc.), electronics, hazardous waste, general recyclable 

materials, foam packaging, scrap metal and tires.  A donation of at least $15 is suggested; 

checks payable to Washtenaw County.  See the attached flyer for more information. 

 

ROAD PAVING     Paving of roads in Barton Hills Village will be done in the next few 

weeks.  If you’d like to arrange with the company to have your driveway paved during 

that time, please contact the Clerk’s Office for contact information. 
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FURRY FRIENDS   Taking a walk in our beautiful community can easily be ruined by the 

presence of pet waste on the sides of the roads or in neighbors’ yards.  Pet waste also washes 

into the drains and down to the pond where it supports weed/algae growth.  Please be a 

responsible pet owner and bag your waste for proper disposal.   

Also, pets are wonderful, but remember that others may not want to share your pets.  Bird 

feathers, yowls, and poop are unpleasant hints that cats and dogs are being allowed to roam 

unattended.  Thanks for keeping your pets close to home. 

 

PROTECT OUR STORMDRAINS     BHV has a system of paved/natural ditches and storm 

drains along the sides of the roads to control water run off and prevent pollution/erosion.  Please 

take care that leaves, dirt, and debris don’t get pushed into these ditches and drains, where clogs 

will lead to flooding.  The BHV crew cleans these drains regularly, but your help is greatly 

appreciated to brush away leaves and sticks before the debris piles up.  This also helps in 

keeping the areas easily seen so people/cyclists/strollers don’t trip or fall over them.  Thanks!  

 

WHO’S JOB IS THIS?     The BHV crew will pick up waste items collected by residents.  

This does not include construction waste, leaves, brush, or other items gathered by contractors, 

lawn services or handypersons hired by the resident.  Check your agreements to make sure 

clean up/waste removal by the service person is part of the deal. 

 

GIVE US A CALL     We love to hear from you!  Contact the Clerk’s Office to: 

--let us know when you have scheduled your septic tank pumping 

--request information about project review for exterior renovations, landscape projects, fences, 

retaining walls, berms, play equipment or any other structural additions/changes 

--let us know if you will be away and would like additional security checks 

--request updates to the Resident Directory 

 

IN SYMPATHY     Deepest sympathy to the family of Bruce Stubbs, a long-time resident who 

passed away recently. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO 2021 GRADUATES!! 


